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Dear Parent, 

 

The health and well-being of your child is very important.  A healthy child is better able to learn.  

The nursing staff at your school places the health and well-being of every student as a priority 

and encourages parents to take their children to seek medical attention during sick times, for 

regular check-ups and specialist appointments.  

 

When your child has been to see a private provider or specialist, many times that office will 

provide a “visit summary” after each appointment.  We encourage you to get a copy of that visit 

and share that important information with your school nurse.  It will allow us to better 

understand and care for your child while they are at school. It also decreases the confusion you 

may have after a visit when  trying to remember all that was said. We are an excellent resource 

for you with additional information which you can then discuss with the health care provider.   

 

We all have the same goal – to provide the best possible care for your child. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call the nurse at the school at 419-927-2595.  

 

The fax number is 419-927-6139 if the office prefers to fax the summary report to the school. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Nurses at Mohawk 

 

Rita Schank, BSN, RN 

rita.schank@mohawklocal.org 

 

Sue Burks R 

susan.burks@mohawklocal.org  

http://www.senecahealthdept.org/
mailto:rita.schank@mohawklocal.org

